
 / Opportunities

Charlotte Department of Transportation / Commodities & Goods

Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons (TAPCO)

The City of Charlotte is seeking a new contract for materials to maintain the City’s RRFB
infrastructure. Work includes furnishing Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons (RRFB) in
accordance with the current edition of the North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT)
Traffic Signal Specifications, CDOT requirements.

Details
Posting Number 2024-Q2(Apr-Jun)-CDT-14772
Anticipated Posting Date 2024-05-16
Commodity Code(s): 55079, 55083, 55089, 96880

Requirements Last Updated: 05/23/24

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

  $250,000 - 499,999

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Multi-Year

  Three (3) years. No Renewals.



For Questions, Contact:
Latisha Grice
Procurement Officer

latisha.grice@charlottenc.gov

mailto:latisha.grice@charlottenc.gov

